
 

  

KEY DATES 

 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 TERM THREE  
Week 1 
Monday 10th July 
First day of Term 3 
 
Week 2 
Monday 17th July 
Finance Meeting 
Tuesday 18th July 
School Council 
 
Week 5 
Tuesday 8th August 
Parents’ Club 
 
Week 6 
Science Week 
Tuesday 15th August 
School Council 
 
Week 7 
Book Week 
 
Week 9 
Artist in Residence 
Thursday 7th September 
School Concert  
 
 

SCHOOL CHATTER 

 

What a fabulous start to term 3- our 

students have returned to school 

working with focus and curiosity. It 

was wonderful to see the students 

greeting each other with joy and 

enthusiasm. They have treated 

each other and their teachers with 

respect and kindness.  

 

We have an amazing team of 

teachers and student leaders that 

are working hard to create a 

fabulous learning environment with 

some fantastic opportunities such 

as Science Week rotations and 

Book Week activities.  

 

We are fortunate to have a 

number of new staff and staff 

movement to replace our staff on 

Long Service Leave for the first 

weeks of Term 3. 

Welcome to 

*Mrs McMahon in Grade 5/6 

*Miss Bissett & Mrs Dance in Grade 1 

*Mr Rock in Grade 3/ 4 

*Ms Brown in PE 

*Ms Hughson in Music 

*Mrs Bellman as Acting Principal 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK                 
We were very pleased to present a 
belated award to Henderson in 
Foundation. An awesome effort, 
Congratulations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids.” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

STUDENT LEADER 

 

Congratulations to Lexi (Year 6) for 

assisting us with Monday morning 

assembly when she enthusiastically 

stepped in to assist. She presented 

our oath, the National Anthem and 

welcome to the new term with a 

smile and confidence. Well done. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FOUNDATION (PREP) 2024 

ENROLMENTS 

𝑬𝒏𝒓𝒐𝒍𝒎𝒆𝒏𝒕𝒔 𝒇𝒐𝒓 𝑭𝒐𝒖𝒏𝒅𝒂𝒕𝒊𝒐𝒏 𝟐𝟎

𝟐4 𝒂𝒓𝒆 𝒏𝒐𝒘 𝒅𝒖𝒆. 🏫  
 

Enrolment forms can be downloaded from 
our website or collected from our school 
office. 
We are still welcoming new families for 
individual school tours, if you would like to 
arrange a tour, please contact our school 

office on 55 651 382. 📞  
 

Enrolments will be finalised over the 
coming weeks and families will receive 
correspondence confirming the enrolment 
of their child for 2024. 
 

We look forward to welcoming your family 

into our school community. 💫  
 

https://www.allansford-ps.vic.edu.au/page/8 

 

 

 

SCHOOL INTERVIEWS 

 

Congratulations to all parents 

and students who met with 

their teachers for our 

Interviews. It was wonderful to 

see students glowing as they 

shared their work and 

discussed their ideas. We 

appreciate all parents that 

made the time to show this 

commitment to their students 

learning process. If you still 

wish to have an interview, 

please dojo your teacher to 

organise a time. 
 

mailto:allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.allansford-ps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F8%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3Rbp4Lek7rreUX7osbunIHhxa5d5ktor9WatmbaVZtCPPr9sZ9KhKAlFI_aem_AbedBP0fdo-eja_R5KEtvY_osgbjxHXZH3zkq8PxqYJCHtuyvth2FpDrqyb3Aq555dE%26mibextid%3DZxz2cZ&data=05%7C01%7CJeannette.McArdle%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5258dcb97e14452f3e6708db827d0eb2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638247245854043983%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=p7o6VlCwE0Y9UpCaYpZgwnFbYeFBTpWP%2BtEdnbk37uU%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT AN AMAZING TIME IN AND OUT OF OUR CLASSROOMS 

ONE OF OUR OWN IN HOLIDAY ACTORS 

Last week, Oliver performed in the Primary 
Performers: Charlie & The Chocolate Factory 
spectacular. The Primary Performers cast did an 
amazing job of bringing Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory to life!  
 
Oliver played the part of Grandpa Joe, Charlie’s 
Grandpa. The fabulous cast and crew have worked 
on the production for the past 3 months. The four 
performances were seen by over 2,000 people, 
making it the most successful Primary Performers 
show to date!  
Congratulations Oliver, we are so proud of you! 

 

GOOD LUCK TIMMY 

Timmy, a Grade 6 student, has qualified to 

represent our school and our Region for the SSV 

State Cross Country in 11 year Boys division, to be 

held at the Yarra Valley Racing Club on Thursday 

July 13th.  

Timmy has worked extremely hard training at 

school and in his own time to continually beat his 

Personal Best and achieve his running goals. His 

enthusiasm and determination along with his grit 

and skill was clear at the end of each level of 

qualification. 

We wish Timmy the best for his event – we will be 

cheering from afar Timmy wishing you the best and 

so proud of you. 

 

 

 

 

CLASSROOM CORNER- GRADE 5/6 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

  


